
 

 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellín, June 11, 2020 

 

EPM reports 
 

That although it was planned to enter into operation with the first generation unit 
of the Ituango hydroelectric project in late 2021, the issues associated with COVID-
19 have moved the schedules and most likely the first 4 generation units will come 
into operation during the year 2022. 
 
EPM expects to meet its firm energy obligations, associated with the reliability 
charge within the deadlines established by regulation. 
 
Likewise, the total progress of the work is 77.8%. 
 


